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Executive Headteacher: Mr M Farmer  
Head of School: Mrs S McAtear

Assistant Headteacher: Mrs R Turner
TRIP to Malvern Theatre – whole school
The 2024 Into Film Festival is taking place between 8-29 November and will help educators bring learning to life for 5-19-year-olds across the UK by inspiring young people to watch, understand and make films in new and creative ways.

As a part of this, we have been offered tickets to see a film at Malvern theatre. Class 1 and Class 3 will be going together to see ‘Trolls Band Together’ on 14th November and Class 2 will be going to see ‘Inside Out 2’ on 13th November.
On both dates, children will be transported via Three Counties Academy Trust minibuses free of charge and will leave at 9:30am from school, returning at 1:30pm. 

All children will need a snack and a packed lunch on their screening day along with a drink. 

The dress code will be Bredenbury School Uniform and a warm coat.

Please complete the slip below and return to school no later than Monday 14th October 2024.

Thank you.
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

I give permission for my child ____________________________ class ________ to go to Malvern 
Theatre on 13th / 14th November 2024 (please circle)

I understand my child will need a snack and a packed lunch on this day.

Name ___________________ Signature ___________________ Date ___________________

Bredenbury, Bromyard, Herefordshire, HR7 4TF


E-Mail: admin@bredenbury.hereford.sch.uk


Tel: 01885 483253
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